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Liturgical Year B 

  

Gospel John 18:33-37 It is you who say that I am a king. 
 

 



 

 

 

Christmas Competition  

at The Works in Acocks Green  

Go in and collect a booklet 

#FamiliesandCommunities 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Young Writers Competition 
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SEND CORNER: 
There are three items in this week's SEND corner. 
 
Family First - Beacon 360  
Mr Henvey and Mrs Brown will deliver the first session of the Family First Programme this Wednesday 
(27/11/24) at 9am.  
Thank you to the 11 parents that have signed up to the Wednesday programme. We are looking forward to 
you joining us.  
Unfortunately, we have reached our capacity with the Wednesday group. 
However, once the Wednesday programme has finished, school will look at running the programme again on 
a different day so all parents have the opportunity to attend. This will be after spring half-term.  
If you are interested in signing up for the next programme, please email the office to book your place on 

enquiry@holysoul.bham.sch.uk 
 
SEND Reviews 
SEND reviews are now taking place and will continue do so throughout autumn 2. 
Thank you to all the parents that have attended so far. 
Your views and feedback are essential in how we deliver SEND provision in school.  
Please do not worry if you have not booked an appointment, Mr Henvey will be contacting you in the next 
two weeks to arrange a date for a meeting.   
 

School Referrals for Autism and / or ADHD 
Important message from NHS Birmingham Community Healthcare: 
Leading on from the newsletter before the half-term holidays, school are no longer able to send referrals for 
autism and / or ADHD if there has not been evidence  of Early Help or Graduated Approach to support the 
child or young person. 
Evidence of Early Help or the Graduated Approach must have been implemented over a minimum of two 
terms for school to send a referral. 
If there is no Early Help or Graduated Approach to support the child or young person in place or the evidence 
detailed is inadequate the referral will be rejected. 
If you have spoken to Mr Henvey regarding school sending a referral for either autism or ADHD for your child, 
please contact him after the half-term holiday.  



Adoration 

 

 

Deanery 

 

 



 

Red Wednesday 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

Mini Vinnie Christmas Card Winners 

 

 

Christ the King 

 



 

Positive Behaviours Week 

   

 

 
 

 


